
 
 

From: XXXX XXXX [mailto:XXXX@bhf.org.uk]  

Sent: 21 July 2011 13:16 
To: TA Comm B 

Subject: Ticagrelor for the treatment of acute coronary syndromes 

 
Dear Jeremy Powell, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the NICE appraisal consultation document on 
ticagrelor for the treatment of acute coronary syndromes. Professor Peter Weissberg, BHF 
Medical Director, has reviewed the document. The BHF would like to approve the 
recommendations.  
 
I hope this submission by email is acceptable. Please let me know if you would like any 
further paperwork.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
XXXX 
 
 
 
XXXX XXXX 
Policy Manager  
British Heart Foundation 
Direct Line: XXXXXXXXXXX 

 
Take action! 
Help us ensure that all children leave school knowing how to save a life – sign our petition 
 
Help give hope to millions 
Support the Mending Broken Hearts Appeal and help us give hope to millions. Visit 
bhf.org.uk/mbh or call 0300 333 0 333 to find out more and get involved.  
 

 

http://campaigning.bhf.org.uk/ea-action/action?ea.client.id=57&ea.campaign.id=9432&ea.tracking.id=db6c6116
http://www.bhf.org.uk/mbh

